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Frank C. Brosius III, M.D., professor of internal medicine and professor of molecular and
integrative physiology in the Medical School, will retire from active faculty status on December
31, 2016.

Dr. Brosius received his B.G.S. (1976) and M.D. (1979) degrees from the University of
Kansas. He completed a research fellowship at the National Institutes of Health (1979-80), an
internal medicine internship and residency at the University of Michigan (1980-83), a
nephrology clinical and research fellowship at the Beth Israel Hospital (1985-89), and a research
fellowship at the Whitehead Institute for Biomedical Research (1986-89). Dr. Brosius also
served as a lieutenant commander for the U.S. Public Health Service (1983-1985). He joined the
University of Michigan faculty as an assistant professor in 1989, and was promoted to associate
professor in 1996, and professor in 2002. He served as the director of the Nephrology
Fellowship Program in the Division of Nephrology (1996-2003) and chief of the Division of
Nephrology (2004-16).

Dr. Brosius is an internationally recognized physician scientist with expertise in molecular
and translational kidney research with a goal to develop effective new treatments for diabetic
complications. He published over 100 peer-reviewed articles in high impact journals, such as
Diabetes, the Journal of Clinical Investigation, and the Journal of the American Society of
Nephrology. Dr. Brosius served on the editorial boards for the American Journal of Physiology-
Renal Physiology, the Journal of the American Society of Nephrology, and the West Indian
Medical Journal. He also served as an ad hoc journal reviewer for many prominent journals,
including the New England Journal of Medicine, the Journal of the American Society of
Nephrology, and The Lancet. Dr. Brosius was actively involved in numerous national study
sections, including the VA Merit Review Board for Nephrology, the National Institutes of Health
PBKD Study Section, and the Diabetes Complications Consortium pilot grant program.

The Regents now salute this distinguished faculty member by naming Frank C. Brosius
I1I, professor emeritus of internal medicine.
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